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DIARY DATES 
Dates can be subject to change; please check each 

newsletter issue to ensure you have current information. 
 

2016 
 

September 
26-30th Footsteps 
27th USE 5-a-side Soccer at 

Coomanadook 
 Choir performing at H & R 
 Parent Teacher Interviews 
28th Parent Teacher Interviews  
30th Last Day Term Three, School 

finishes at 2.15pm 
 
October 
17th First Day Term Four 
 
November 
1st Preschool 2017 Information 

Session 
8th Foundation 2017 Information 

Session 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3  Issue 15 27th September 2016 

Principal õõs Musin gs 
 
Where has the last four weeks gone? As I reflect on the time I have 
been here at Tintinara I can only re-emphasize the comments that I 
made in the last Newsletter. The Tintinara school community has been 
incredibly welcoming and there is a real sense of support across the 
community towards the school. There is no doubt that the teaching and 
support staff have the best interests of students in mind and that 
learning programs reflect opportunities both within the school and wider 
community. In the past four weeks, I have seen a broad range of such 
opportunities for students to engage in, including the Adelaide Show, 
class visits to Adelaide Central Market, the Adelaide Zoo, the Festival of 
Music, and the excursion to Salt Creek as arranged by NRM and the 
Junior Social as organized by the SRC. My thanks to the teachers, 
support staff, students and parents for your organisation and 
engagement as you support these important learning and social 
experiences for the students with whom we work.  
I was incredibly impressed with the Years 3/4 & 5/6 Learning Journey 
Friday 16th September. This event gave the students an opportunity to 
showcase their learning across the term around the topic of Federation 
and culminated in a morning of cooking. Parents and grandparents 
attending the afternoon Learning Journey were able to sample a number 
of foods from a range of cultures. The spread of food was beautifully 
presented and from the number of people returning for further taste 
testing the food was really good.  

Just some reminders about this week: 

¶ Footsteps Dance program across the week with Friday presentation. 

¶ Interviews as booked on line to be held on Tuesday and Wednesday.  

¶ SAPSASA Athletics Championships Monday. 

¶ USE 5 a-side Soccer at Coomandook on Tuesday.  

¶ Year 3/4 Learning Journey 9.40 am -10.00 am (as per previous note) 

¶ Year 7/8 catering and lunch with senior citizens at the Health Centre. Choir and instrumental music 

students performing.  

¶ Assembly Friday 1.40 pm.  Presentation of student awards Term 3. All parents / carers and extended 

family most welcome. 

¶ Dismissal Friday 2.15pm.  

On behalf of the staff, thank you to the many parents and caregivers who have supported the school in a 
range of ways throughout Term 3. It has been a busy one, and without your support, the experiences 
offered would not be as diverse. We wish all families a great break and hope that at the end of the two 
weeks students come back refreshed for Term 4.  
In closing, my sincere thanks to the Tintinara School Community in making my time here this past month so 
enjoyable. It has been a pleasure. As I go back to my former position, my work in the role of Coorong 
Mallee Partnership Numeracy/ Literacy Plus Leader  means that I will continue to have regular contact with 
the site during Term 4. I look forward to maintaining a link with the school. 

Monica Williams 
  

Tintinara Area School 
Together Achieve Success 
www.tas.sa.edu.au 
Email: dl.0438.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Principal: Mr Mike Sadleir 

Address: 37 Wendt Tce, Tintinara SA 5266 
Postal: PO Box 1596 Tintinara SA 5266 

Phone: (08) 8757 2120 
Fax: (08) 8757 2187 

Governing Council Chairperson: Steve Manning  
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Tech- It has been really good to have tech studies back this term. We have been 
working hard to make gifts for Fatherôs Day (a shoe remover). We have also 
been making spinning tops which we are still working on. We have had the 
opportunity to use many different tools and 
machinery. We have gone through all the safety 
procedures with each of the tools. 
 The tools we have learnt to use are: 

- Hand  drill 

- Drill press 

- Disc sander 

- Bandsaw 

- Handsaw 

- Wood burner 

- Hammer 

- Hacksaw 

- and the use of clamps 

Physical Education- Throughout the semester we 
played many sports that coincided with the Upper South East and SAPSASA.  
Some of the sports we have learnt we already had some experience with and 
others we have learnt.   
Some of the sports we have learnt are: 

- Netball    -Table tennis 

- Volleyball   -Cricket 

- Basketball   -Tennis 

- Soccer 

- Touch Football 

- Badminton 

- Field Hockey 

Tintinara Area School is hosting the USE Super 8 Cricket carnival next term. Mr 
Carterôs 7/8 home group is responsible for helping to organise the day. There is a 
lot of work needed to make this day possible and we are excited to show other 
schools what we have planned. 
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Footsteps 

Parents/Caregivers are invited to come along Friday morning to see a presentation by students of their 

dancing moves that they have learnt over the week. 

The first session is Foundation ï Year 4 from 8.55am ï 9.30am. 

The second session is Years 5-11 from 9.40am ï 10.20am. 

We would love to see you! 

Early Dismissal 

Please donôt forget this Friday 30th September school will finish at 2.15pm for School Holidays! If 

you are travelling please drive safely and weôll look forward to seeing you refreshed for Term Four. 

2017 Student Intentions 

To assist us with our planning can you please return the 2017 Student Intentions form that was sent out on 

Tuesday 20th September, thank you. 

 

 

 

 

On the 26th August, the Murray Mallee District conducted its annual SAPSASA Athletics tryouts at Lameroo. 
We had fourteen students compete in various events on the day. We were very successful having seven of 
these students make the final team. They then competed at the SAPSASA Athletics Championships held 
yesterday Monday 26th September at SANTOS Stadium.  
 
Thank you very much to those parents who helped time and conduct the long jump at Lameroo. Without 
this continued support from parents/grandparents we wouldnôt be able to provide the many opportunities for 
the students to experience. 
 
Thank you also to those parents who transported students to Adelaide. 
 
 
The students who competed in Adelaide were: 
Darcy Connor ï 100m, Long Jump, Relay 
Isaac Kennett ï 800m 
Dylan Mann ï 200m, Relay 
Trinity Manning ï Shot Put, Discus 
Wesley Sanderson ï Shot Put 
Mitchell Tonkin ï 200m, Relay  
Jaden Ward ï High Jump, Discus, Shot Put, Relay 
 
At SANTOS yesterday were: 
Back row (L to R): Wesley Sanderson, Trinity Manning 
Front row (L to R): Dylan Mann, Darcy Connor, Mitchell 
Tonkin 
Absent: Isaac Kennett, Jaden Ward 
Thank you to Nola Connor for the photo! 
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Survey of Wellbeing and Student Engagement 
 

 
Students in our school have been invited to take part in a survey being conducted in Term 4 of this year. 
This letter sheet summarises key information about the survey.  More information can be found at 
www.decd.sa.gov.au (search:mdi) or can be collected from the school.  
 
Purpose of the survey 
¸ƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ǎŜƴǎŜ ƻŦ ǿŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜȅ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

¢ƘŜ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ƛǎ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƪ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ǾƛŜǿǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿŜƭlbeing and their engagement with 
school.  Across the State, years 6, 7, 8 and 9 students will participate in the Survey of Wellbeing and Student 
Engagement. The information collected from the survey will help inform work in the education system and 
broader ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǿŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎΦ 
 
What is the survey about? 
The survey asks young people about their 1) Social and Emotional Wellbeing: About you; 2) School 
Relationships and Engagement: About your relationships and learning in school; and 3) Physical Health and 
²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎΥ !ōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘΣ ƭƛŦŜǎǘȅƭŜ ŀƴŘ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ŀƴǎǿŜǊǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
kept confidential ς no one will use the results to identify individual students.  
 
What is involved in project participation?  
Teachers will arrange for students to undertake the survey during one or two class lessons. Students will be 
asked if he or she would like to participate and will be free to withdraw at any time. You may withdraw 
your child from the survey at any time.  LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ǊŜƳƻǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀƴǘ ƭƛǎǘ 
please contact the school within two weeks of receiving this letter.  
 
Iƻǿ ǿƛƭƭ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ōŜ ƪŜǇǘ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘƛŀƭΚ  
The information that is collected from each student through the survey will be kept confidential by:  
Keeping information that could identify a student, such as names and addresses, separately at all times 
from the responses to the survey. 

¶ hƴƭȅ ŀƴŀƭȅǎƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜǎ ǘƻ ŜŀŎƘ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎǘudent names and addresses are removed. 

¶ Only creating reports based on the data for groups of students ς no individual person will be able to be 
identified from a report. 

¶ Only using identifying information to combine the survey data with other educational data for 
statistical analysis and research.  

 
 
²ƛƭƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΣ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ƻǊ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ōŜ άǊŀƴƪŜŘέ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ǿŀȅΚ 
No. The findings will not be used to rank or determine the performance of schools. 
 
Where can I get more information? 
Further information can be found at www.decd.sa.gov.au (search:mdi) or can be collected from the school.  
For questions or concerns, or to view the survey questions, please contact Anna Lewkowicz, Project 
Manager, via email at DECD.MDI@sa.gov.au or by phone at (08) 8226-0452. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.decd.sa.gov.au/
http://www.decd.sa.gov.au/
mailto:DECD.MDI@sa.gov.au
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I went to the Adelaide zoo to see the deers. Indi 
I went to the zoo and I love the Adelaide zoo and I love the penguins and I love the giraffes and I 
love the deers and the deers were fluffy. Sadie 
I went to the Adelaide zoo. Ollie 
I loved it when I went to the Adelaide zoo. My favourite animal was the penguin. Eric 
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